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• 1901: subdivision was recorded that created lots
within the City along Franklin Street.

• 1907: the original alley was closed by the property
owner and a new one was created by the property
owner and adjacent property owner. Each property
owner dedicated a 5-foot access easement for an alley.





Recommendation

Staff and Planning Commission (5-1) recommends approval of 
the alley closing request with the following condition:

• A private shared access agreement shall be established 
among the owners of 291 Franklin Street (TM 26-L-11), 
295 Franklin Street (TM 26-L-12), and 294 Campbell 
Street (TM 26-N-11) to maintain the ability to access the 
rear yard of each of the three properties from Franklin 
Street. 




